Edgar Tulepu

From: Francis Van Der Krogt <Francis.vanderKrogt@mbie.govt.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 19 March 2024 1:53 pm

To: Max Gander-Cooper

Subject: listed projects panel

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hey there Max — | heard a rumour that Ministers may have made some decisions on preferred candidates last night?
| was also wondering how your team’s thinking about finalising the ToR?

This could follow directly after Cabinet confirms the two Committee papers? (alternative was to put the ToR forward
with the Cabinet Committee papers, but probably too late now?)

Francis van der Krogt | Principal Advisor, Energy and Resource Markets | Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment





